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Chris Redfield 
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Marina Services Director: 
Randy Breault 

2020 Tide Tables are now 
available in the marina office 

April Showers Bring May Flowers! 

Okay, who was the wise guy who threw out the anchor and brought everything to a 
screeching halt?!?! 

COVID-19 
(NOVEL CORONAVIRUS) 

Learn proper 

hand washing 

& other tips to 

prevent 

Coronav1rus 

I know all of you are aware of the COVID-19 Pandemic we're all facing at this time, 
and the strains it's putting on all different types of businesses and other resources 
within our community. We ask for your full cooperation regarding the San Mateo 
County Health Officer's orders, and patience while we too, wade through these un­
precedented times. 

As many of you have already seen, read or stopped by our office, we are "open", but 
doors are closed to the public at this time. We are also running compressed office 
hours of 9am to 3pm daily. We will still be processing slip agreements & payments 
by email and phone, and other essential services around the marina during this time. 
It may take a little longer for other than safety-related maintenance items to be ad­
dressed, as we are running a reduced staff outdoors and within the office. Again, we 
ask for your patience and cooperation while we are all trying to get through this. 

Switching gears to some Marina tidbits: 

♦ During this time of Shelter in Place, when other fellow boaters are possibly una­
ble to make it down to their boats, please keep a watchful eye on the boats you
pass as you walk to and from yours. The marina is still doing our weekly dock
walks, however it never hurts to have extra sets of eyes to keep things floating
smoothly.

♦ As non-essential items have been postponed during this pandemic, our painting
project has also come to a standstill. That said, the temporary reach-around pro­
tection on gates 2 through 5 will remain in place, and we continue to ask that you
make sure the gate gets closed behind you when coming and going from the mari­
na.

♦ Help us celebrate Earth Day on April 22 by going green! Going forward, we will
be transitioning to e-billing unless you let us know otherwise, and please notify
the office at harbormaster @brisbaneca.org if your email address has changed.
Thank you in advance for helping Planet Earth to a cleaner and greener path!

Until next month, we hope you all stay healthy, have a Happy Easter, and we will 
look forward to seeing you once again, after all this blows over. 

Andrew Rehberg 
Harbormaster 




